
We would like to say a big thank you to 

everyone who participated in our recent 

parent survey.  Your feedback is being 

reviewed to help us improve our en-

gagement strategy, and to create the 

best learning environment for your 

child.  These words appeared most 

often in your responses to the final sur-

vey question, where we asked you to 



 

 

 

Please be reminded -  

If your child has a cough or a cold they should still come to 

school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in 

which case they should stay at home and rest until they 

are well enough to return. Your child should not be carry-

ing out school work at home if they are unwell. 

Unless a child has tested positive for Covid 19, they should 

not self isolate or miss school. 

If there is a positive case of Covid 19 of somebody in your 

household and you are not sure what to do, please con-

tact school to discuss and we can help. 

Thank you... 










